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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727. 

Thank you for your continued help and support 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Wednesday 30th November 

Year 2 Open Morning at Dereham Junior Academy 

 

Thursday 1st December @ 3.00pm 

EYFS Christmas Fair 

Friday 2nd December @ 3.00pm 

KS1 Christmas Fair 

 

Wednesday 7th December -  EYFS Nativity Performance     

@ 9.30am 

Wednesday 7th December – KS1 Nativity Performance       

@ 10.45am 

Thursday 8th December – EYFS Nativity Performance         

@ 2.15pm 

Thursday 8th December – KS1 Nativity Performance          

@ 5.00pm 
 

Friday 9th December 

Christmas Jumper Day and Decorating Day 
 

Monday 12th December 

Carols & Coffee – Nursery Parents 

Tuesday 13th December 

Carols & Coffee – Reception Parents 

Wednesday 14th December 

Carols & Coffee – Year1 and 2 Parents 
 

Wednesday 14th December  

Christmas Lunch Day 
 

Thursday 15th December  

Christmas Party Day 

 
Friday 16th December  

PTA Christmas Disco  

What We’ve Been Learning This Week :- 
 

Reception – Nocturnal animals 

Oil pastel work on starry night by Vincent 

Van Gogh 
 

Year 1 – London Landmarks 

 

Year 2 – Creative writing 

Collages of the Great fire of London 
 

 

  
 

 

Reminders 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity costumes to be 

brought into school in a named carrier bag by 

Thursday 1st December 

 

Year 2 Parents – Junior Academy Open 

Morning. Please return your completed slip 

 

 

Birthday Lunches – Please give at least 2 

weeks’ notice for a birthday lunch.   

PTA  

Christmas Disco – Friday 16th December 

Nursery & Reception  4.00pm to 5.00pm 

KS1 5.15pm to 6.15pm 

Tickets are £2.50, please return your slip 

and money 

 

Other News 

Get caught reading competition winners were 

Rudy, Ophelia and Cable. Well done! 

Mrs Reed won the staff get caught reading 

competition. 

 

Congratulations to Ruby and Nora who have 

won the Dorothy Amery readers award.  

 

 

Online Safety 

With children having more and more access to 

the internet, it is always good for parents and 

carers to feel they know how to support and 

look after your child using the internet. Please 

use the link below to find out more information 

to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/

